
 
Cancellation of the 2021 Commencement 
Ceremony for the Division of Mechanical 

Engineering 
 

2021 Commencement Ceremony for the Division of 
Mechanical Engineering has been canceled. 
 
Diplomas and other materials are available at the respective 
laboratories after the afternoon of March 25. 
 
Distributions: 

BC students MC/DC students 
・Diploma 
・Diploma Cover 
・Level Certification 
 

・Diploma 
・Diploma Cover 
・Level Certification 
・Academic Certificate 
・Academic Records 

 
Graduates are required to return their student ID cards to 
their respective laboratories. 
 
z If you will be continuing your studies after April, please return your student 

ID card to the laboratory when you receive your new ID card. 
z If it is difficult to return the card in person, please mail it to the laboratory. 
z If you need your transcripts and graduation/completion certificates as soon as 

possible due to employment, etc., please contact the academic affairs section.  
 

March 10, 2022 
Academic Affairs Section  

Dept. Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering 


